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This is just another way to criminalize and restrict the people following the law. 

Criminals will always have fire arms ( semi auto, full auto, suppressed, and 50+rnd 

drums ) no matter what bill or law is put into effect. All this will do will make it harder 

for a hard working American to purchase a firearm for hunting/self defense/sport 

shooting. A HUGE overreach of our local government. 


